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Lt. Gen. Kadish to Receive Air Force Association Award 
 

The Air Force Association (AFA) in Arlington, Va. announced today that it has selected Air Force Lt. Gen. 
Ronald T. Kadish, director of the Missile Defense Agency from June, 1999 to July, 2004, as the recipient of its 
annual Theodore Von Karman award, which honors individuals and organizations for outstanding contributions 
in the field of science and engineering.  The award will be presented to Lt. Gen. Kadish during ceremonies at 
the 2004 Air & Space Conference, scheduled for September 13-15, 2004 at the Marriott Wardman Park Hotel 
in Washington, D.C.  

 
In addition to the top awards to civilian, military and industry leaders, AFA will recognize Air Force individuals, 

teams, crews and units that have made outstanding contributions to the Air Force throughout 2003. 
 
 
 

Contact:  Rick Lehner – 703-697-8997 
 


